Hydrographic Measurements
2.0 Seminar to Establish
Multi-sensor Data Capture
Strategy

On 5 December 2013, the Maritime Access division (of the Department of Mobility and Public Works) and IWT, the Flemish
Agency of Innovation, are to organise a conference called HYDROGRAPHY 2.0 in Antwerp, Belgium. During this one-day event,
the results of the market consultation that was held will be outlined as well as the intended procurement of the pilot project ahead
, which will be based upon a multi-sensor data capture strategy for bathymetric measurements.

Participants are requested to register for the conference Hydrography 2.0 before 1 December 2013 via email.

Flanders has initiated a market consultation to investigate the current state of the next generation of bathymetric measurement
technology as well as the innovation opportunities in realising continuous, accurate and reliable hydrographic measurements
over a huge area and at a reasonable cost.

https://mww.hydro-international.com/content/news/hydrographic-measurements-2-0-seminar-to-establish-multi-sensor-data-
capture-strategy
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